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2nd May 2025 

 

VE Day 80th celebrations 

 

 
Dear parents/ carers, 

Thursday 8th May 2025 will see the UK and others celebrate the 80th anniversary of VE Day 

(Victory in Europe Day), which marked the ending of World War 2 in Europe. During the 

8th May in particular, we will be reflecting on the impact of this day and how grateful we are 

for those that gave so much both then as well as for those around us and in the world that 

do the same now. 

 

As part of the VE Day 80th anniversary celebrations we would like to ask that the children 

come to school dressed in red, white and/ or blue (one or a combination of these colours is 

absolutely fine). We will also be having a whole-school VE Day street party-themed break-

time where the children will be able to have a scone and jam (alternative cakes will be 

available for those children that have gluten-free/ dairy-free). In addition to this, as well as 

decorations put up across the school site, each class will have VE Day activities that will be 

done at various points in the school day. 

 

Thank you for your continued support and I hope you all have a lovely bank-holiday 

weekend. 

 

Many thanks, 

 

Mr Charlton – Deputy Headteacher 

 


